
This half term, Year Four will be learning about the

following topics:

	Literacy
	Big Writing linked to our Roman topic- including stories with historical settings, character descriptions and information texts. A range of grammar work including: verb tenses, powerful verbs, adverbs & punctuation including commas and their use in sentences. Different spelling strategies, definitions, alphabetical order & suffixes.

	Numeracy
	Place value, reading & writing numbers, estimation & reading scales. Addition & subtraction, counting on & back in steps of 1, 10 or 100, real life problems, units of measurements & the relationship between them, properties of 2D and 3D shapes, consolidation of multiplication facts for the 2-12 times tables and their related division facts. 

	Science
	Moving and Growing. We will study animal and human skeletons and the different parts of the body where we will be looking at the functions of the major organs, bones and muscles and the impact of exercise on these.

	ICT
	Using the internet to support out topic work based on the Romans and Science work about the Human Body.  Using features of Powerpoint and creating hyperlinks to present our research. 

	History
	Who were the Romans? Finding out about the period of history when the Romans invaded and Britain became part of the Roman Empire.  We will be studying daily life, Roman armies, Roman emperors, architecture and entertainment.

	Art
	Roman mosaics and pottery. 


	P.E.
	 Hockey and Gymnastics

	Music
	Further development of the singing voice and exploring pentatonic scales.

	R.E.
	‘Ways of life’ with a focus on Christianity.

	P.S.H.E. & Citizenship
	Understanding the importance of rules, making others feel welcome & valued, strategies for dealing with new situations & managing feelings.


Homework, usually Literacy, Numeracy and any spelling/multiplication tables will be given out on a Friday to be handed in by the following Wednesday.  Please record any reading sessions completed with your child in their reading record.
(Times tables/spelling test every Friday). The children will record all homework in their homework diaries, these help the children to be more organised and help you and I to keep up to date with homework completed. 

The indoor PE sessions will be on Thursday mornings and outdoor sessions will be on Wednesday afternoons; a suitable kit (including trainers or pumps) is needed for these lessons. 
They also require a named water bottle. 

 If you have any concerns please don’t hesitate to come and see me, I look forward to meeting you all.
Thank you for your support and co-operation.

Mrs Santer
Well Green Primary School








